
 

 

November 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Tiny Happy People 

Tiny Happy People is a BBC website full of advice on 

children’s language development, with ideas for how you 

can help your child to learn, activities to put these into 

practice and information on the benefits of doing them. 

All of the advice and videos have been quality checked by 

panels of professionals including health visitors, midwives 

and speech and language therapists. 

There are films and articles on the Tiny Happy People website, which has been chosen by a speech 

and language therapist to support different speech and language goals, from building pre-verbal 

communication skills, to helping with listening and attention, through to supporting speech. 

These resources could prove useful to follow up on speech and language therapy appointments or if 

you are waiting on a speech and language therapy referral for your child. 

Click here to access 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/tiny-happy-people/speech-and-language-targets/zk2p3qt?fbclid=IwAR2Kjp8bJy_yquBzbBissaZLgBtguaOYJEEVNOe1IpKVQFdGqwqqFdE2AJE_aem_AT7JylbnFgOsw6Sd8mXiZkz6NPMjMPX0oTmie7ZpQKaHWzzYRR_mu9qedUOcOEzM8yY

